From:

Sent: Thursday, October 19, 2023 11:23 AM

To: Sarah Doring (VPA) <Sarah.Doring@vpa.vic.gov.au>;

Subject: Thankyou

Good morning Sarah,

It was really good to meet you in person last night. Thankyou for listening to us. I had to leave early to pick up a friend from Casey hospital. They would not let him take a taxi.

I looked at the MW Your Say site and saw that there was a DSS 1402 for Lower Gum Scrub Crk. It would not open. I also went to login to the site and it is via facebook (Faceache) and would not let me use forgot password.

Am sure other people will have similar problem.

Was able to get through to James this morning and he said 1402 is not released yet. The good news is he will arrange for a zoom meeting with us so I will organise some other people to attend

and he will include Nino, He said they are very happy to answer any of our questions re improving downstream flow.

Very good response from James.

We are still preparing our objection, in case meeting does not happen before 27th.

Best Regards Norm Morrish Tech Advisor to Peter Harris, Chairman DARCS Field CoOp. Click <u>here</u> to report this email as spam.